
Adopt-a-Highway Permission Slip 
 
On Wednesday, May 30, the Scholastic Bowl team will be working to pick 
up trash along Route 6 & 209 as part of Delaware Valley High School’s 
Adopt-a-Highway project, and your son/daughter is invited to join us. 
 
We will meet at 3pm at the 9/10 office and we will be dropped off as one 
single group at or near the Adopt-a-Highway sign near Milford Music, and 
then walk back toward the school campus picking up trash along both sides 
of the highway. Participants will be provided with safety vests, work gloves, 
and bags. Safety will be held as first priority and nobody will be expected to 
pick up anything or anywhere that might be risky. 
 
It’s recommended that participants wear long pants and shoes that 
cover/protect the feet. 
 
Students may take the 6pm late bus (or 4:20pm late bus if necessary) if they 
don’t have a ride of their own.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________  has permission to participate in  
 
the DVHS Adopt-a-Highway cleanup as described above.  
 
 
 
 
 
Signed by parent/guardian:_______________________________________ 
 
 
Phone Number where parent can be reached: _________________________ 
 
 


